
Subject: Re: Nutritional status of children
Posted by Bridgette-DHS on Tue, 16 Mar 2021 19:14:09 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from DHS Research & Data Analysis Director, Tom Pullum: 

I still do not understand your question.  The number of cases below -3 sd should be less than the
number of cases below -2 sd.  Any other result would be impossible. It would not just be unusual,
it would be impossible.

Are you referring to something you saw in a DHS report? If so, please say where you saw it.  Or
are you referring to something you got in your own analysis of DHS data?  If so, please say which
survey and give me the numbers. 
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